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Pupils of the Week 

7J 
Jiba—For excellent progress in his reading 
skills. 

7R 
Marvin—For excellent participation during 
the moving minute. 

8A 
Joshua—For showing more confidence in 
his communication this week. 

8L 
Daniel—For enthusiasm for learning and 
working hard. 

9R Anika—For being a big help in cycling club. 

Y9 
Poppy—For her hard work on 
using number lines to count to 10 and back 
to 0. 

10C 
Charley—For excellent reading during 
library session. 

10L 
Emmanuella—For using good full 
sentences to tell us about breaktime. 

11A Oyin—For mature approach to school life. 

11L Ka Sing—For eating his lunch every day. 

Y11 
Ashlyn—For great work in all subjects, 
fantastic swimming and being a great 
friend. 

12K Teniola—For her outstanding work in Art. 

12V 
Molly—For showing great enthusiasm in 
participating in the moving minute and 
demonstrating great Literacy skills. 

13L 
Bukunmi—For excellent anagram work in 
Literacy. 

13S 
Harvey—For all his valuable help with the 
new IT since the start of term. 

14J 
Francis—For using his harmonica to help 
keep himself calm. 

14L 
Tyrell—For meeting timekeeping targets 
and for sharing his emotions to a trusted 
member of staff. 

Star of the Week 

Albie— For being helpful towards other in 
maths. 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We will be resuming pupil testing on Monday period 1. 
If you are not able to test at home please return your 
LFTs to your class teacher. If you haven’t given 
consent to test please consider doing this. The more 
of us who test, the safer our school community is. If 
you have any questions or concerns about testing 
please speak to Nick Clark. We will test every week in 
school until further notice. 

 

Congratulations go to Corinne Stephens and to 
Stephanie Dannet who have been elected as parent 
Governors. Thanks go to all parents who offered to 
serve as Governors. 

 

The parent group met this week via zoom. There was 
a good turn out. Class reps will pass on feedback to 
all parents. 

 

The weather is very cold at present, please make 
sure your son/daughter has a warm coat, a hat, scarf 
and gloves. We try to get out in the fresh air at break 
and lunch time and we don’t want to spread colds 
around the school. Thank you for your support. 

 

Stay safe, 

 

Eileen 
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